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Dear Applicant, 

 

Thanks for your interest in the Gordon Lee Memorial High School Alumni Association 

Scholarship. In the spirit of our motto, “A Tradition of Excellence Continues,” we commend 

you on your goals for academic and professional excellence. 

 

We will be awarding 2 scholarships each accompanied by a $150 lifetime alumni membership: 
 

 

• One for a current Senior of $2,000 ($1,000 a year for 2 years). This award will be in 4 

installments of $500 each semester pending the presentation of successful grade reports 

and enrollment verification. Enrollment must be a minimum of 9 semester hours with a 

cumulative GPA of 2.5 or greater for funds to be released. At the end of the second year, 

the awardee may apply as an alumnus to be reconsidered for further scholarship awards. 

 

• One for an Alumni of $1,000. This award will be in 2 installments of $500 each 

semester pending the presentation of successful grade reports and enrollment verification. 

Awardee must maintain a cumulative GPA of 2.5 or greater for funds to be released. 

Eligibility to reapply will be available. 

 

 

 On this site, you will find an application for a current senior or an alumnus. Applications may 

be: 

  

• printed off, completed and turned in at the GLHS Main Office  

OR  

• submitted electronically, by filling in the fields in the PDF application document, saving 

the document, then emailing it to Brenda Straub, Alumni Executive Director at 

alumni@glschools.org 

  

All applications must be received by April 20, 2018.  

 

Scholarship announcements will be made for the Alumni and for the Senior at G.L.H.S. Awards 

Day.  

 

Thanks again for your interest and we wish you the best in your future endeavors. 

  

Sincerely,  

Gordon Lee Memorial High School Alumni Association Board 

http://www.gordonleealumni.com/
mailto:alumni@glschools.org

